
COVID-19 has created extraordinary 
circumstances that are putting a strain on 
every family. Public health experts tell us 
that social distancing is essential to preventing 
the spread of this disease. This is a critical time 
for neighbors to help neighbors, even as we 
observe proper precautions to keep ourselves safe.

If you are elderly or have underlying health issues that prevent you 
from going out and need supplies or any other type of assistance, 
please reach out and let us know what help you need.

If you are healthy and are not in a high-risk group and are able to 
pick up supplies or run an errand for a neighbor while you are doing 
your own grocery shopping, please let us know your availability to help.

Please call or text 

WE ARE IN THIS TOGETHER!
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#SocialDistancing#BeAHero


